
      

 P.S.C. Mo. No.  2   Original  SHEET No.  5.2  
 
 Cancelling P.S.C. Mo. No.                SHEET No.       
 
 

 UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 
 GAS SERVICE 
 

Applying to  MISSOURI SERVICE AREA  
 

DATE OF ISSUE  December 18, 2018 _ DATE EFFECTIVE  January 17, 2019  
 
ISSUED BY  Michael Moehn President St. Louis, Missouri  
 Name of Officer Title Address 

 
RESIDENTIAL SERVICE RATE 

 
INTERIM RATE REDUCTION 
 
This bill line is temporarily being added to allow the Company to pass the 
benefits of service cost reductions on to customers from the federal Tax Cuts 
and Jobs Act of 2017 and will remain effective until new general rates are 
ordered by the Missouri Public Service Commission as part of the general rate 
proceeding Case No. GR-2019-0077.   
 
 
The below flat rate will be applied as a credit to all metered Ccf of gas to 
all Residential Customer Bills. 
 
 
Residential Interim Rate Reduction $(0.0158) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



      

 P.S.C. Mo. No.  2   2nd Revised  SHEET No.  6.1  
 
 Cancelling P.S.C. Mo. No.  2       1st Revised      SHEET No.  6.1  
 
 

 UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 
 GAS SERVICE 
 

Applying to  MISSOURI SERVICE AREA  
 

DATE OF ISSUE  December 18, 2018 _ DATE EFFECTIVE  January 17, 2019  
 
ISSUED BY  Michael Moehn President St. Louis, Missouri  
 Name of Officer Title Address 

 
GENERAL SERVICE RATE 

 
INTERIM RATE REDUCTION 
 
This bill line is temporarily being added to allow the Company to pass the 
benefits of service cost reductions on to customers from the federal Tax Cuts 
and Jobs Act of 2017 and will remain effective until new general rates are 
ordered by the Missouri Public Service Commission as part of the general rate 
proceeding Case No. GR-2019-0077.   
 
 
The below flat rate will be applied as a credit to all metered Ccf of gas to 
all General Service Customer Bills. 
 
 
General Service Interim Rate Reduction $(0.0112) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



      

 P.S.C. Mo. No.  2   Original  SHEET No.  9.2  
 
 Cancelling P.S.C. Mo. No.               SHEET No.    
 
 

 UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 
 GAS SERVICE 
 

Applying to  MISSOURI SERVICE AREA  
 

DATE OF ISSUE  December 18, 2018 _ DATE EFFECTIVE  January 17, 2019  
 
ISSUED BY  Michael Moehn President St. Louis, Missouri  
 Name of Officer Title Address 

 
INTERRUPTIBLE SERVICE RATE WITH AN ASSURANCE OPTION 

 
INTERIM RATE REDUCTION 
 
This bill line is temporarily being added to allow the Company to pass the 
benefits of service cost reductions on to customers from the federal Tax Cuts 
and Jobs Act of 2017 and will remain effective until new general rates are 
ordered by the Missouri Public Service Commission as part of the general rate 
proceeding Case No. GR-2019-0077.   
 
 
The below flat rate will be applied as a credit to all metered Ccf of gas to 
all Interruptible Customer Bills. 
 
 
Interruptible Sevice Interim Rate Reduction              $(0.0052) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



      

 P.S.C. Mo. No.  2   Original  SHEET No.  16.9  
 
 Cancelling P.S.C. Mo. No.               SHEET No.    
 
 

 UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 
 GAS SERVICE 
 

Applying to  MISSOURI SERVICE AREA  
 

DATE OF ISSUE  December 18, 2018 _ DATE EFFECTIVE  January 17, 2019  
 
ISSUED BY  Michael Moehn President St. Louis, Missouri  
 Name of Officer Title Address 

 
NATURAL GAS TRANSPORTATION SERVICE 

 
INTERIM RATE REDUCTION 
 
This bill line is temporarily being added to allow the Company to pass the 
benefits of service cost reductions on to customers from the federal Tax Cuts 
and Jobs Act of 2017 and will remain effective until new general rates are 
ordered by the Missouri Public Service Commission as part of the general rate 
proceeding Case No. GR-2019-0077.   
 
 
The below flat rate will be applied as a credit to all metered Ccf of gas to 
all Transportation Customer Bills. 
 
 
Standard Transportation Interim Rate Reduction         $(0.0065) 
 
Large Volume Transportation Interim Rate Reduction         $(0.0044) 
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